
Reading outside has many  benefits:
Improves mental health

Oracy - discuss the story and retell
using leaves, sticks and stones

Bring the story to life by exploring a
deep, dark wood or a river
Take a break from screens

Have fun - build a tent or take some
cushions to relax

Check out these
June releases at

your local
library...

A HUGE well done to all of the
children who received their book

badges in the last celebration
assembly. Reading 40 books is a

great achievement! 

Rock Up & Read
When: Every Thursday 1  breakst

Where: 6AM
Bring a book.

Reading Newsletter
 by Mrs Moore



Year 4 have loved reading The Last Bear by
Hannah Gold.

Rachel met the author at the Hay Festival
during half-term.

 How cool! Thanks for sending in your pictures
Rachel.

Can you work out from the pictures below, which GSA
staff are hiding behind their reading books? Use the
quiz sheet to enter. Add your name and class to the
page. Entries to the office or to Mrs Moore in 6AM.
Have fun! £10 book voucher for one lucky winner.

Quiz answer
sheets seperate,
with names of

staff on.



Quiz Answers 1. 2.

3. 4. 5.

6. 7. 8.

9. 10. 11.

Mrs Woodward /  Mr McLaughlin  / Mrs Tyler / Mrs Ryan / Miss
Tomycz/ Mrs Brunton / Mrs Walsh / Mrs Dougal /Mrs

Degasperi/ Mrs Newson / Mrs Kitching

See the Reading Newsletter for the images.
 One Lucky  winner will receive a £10 book voucher

Name:                                                                                 Class:
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